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Holiday Party 2022 

December 15 

 

The U Club’s mailing address has changed!   

Following a continuing problem with people stuffing a variety of nasty things into 

our mailbox on the front of the Club House,  we have admitted defeat! 

 The U Club’s official mailing address is now PO Box 616, Medford OR 97501. 

The postman will no longer deliver mail to the 218 W. 6th address. 

 

The time to celebrate the upcoming Holidays with your U-Club friends is again 

on our calendar — and hopefully yours.  This year’s Holiday Dinner Party will be 

held on Thursday, December 15 beginning at 6 PM.  A wonderful 5 course dinner 

— music — and great wine ALL included for $35 per person.   

Chef Brandon is preparing a menu which includes white fish, butternut soup, 

fried dough with chicken, roast beef and dessert!  Full menu details can be found 

on the event registration page — at Holiday Dinner 2022  

Register Now at that link!   

See you on December 15! 

https://rrvuclub.org/events/u-club-holiday-party/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Women Members Mark Your Calendars!    
 

Women’s Lunch on  November 16 
 
We like the tradition of having women Members gather but we’ve moved our standard 

monthly Women’s Lunch meeting date to the 3rd Wednesday of the month.  Join us this 

month! 

 

Informal  - Easy  -  Interesting!  No agendas or lists of things to do.   

Just a chance to get to know each other.   

 

If you’d like to bring a friend please feel free to do so. And don’t forget to text Chef Brandon 

to let him know you’ll be attending (and if you’re bringing a guest) at 541-864-0161.  

Speaker Lunch 

SOU President Dr. Richard Bailey spoke to a packed 

U Club on Friday, October 7.  He presented his thinking 

on the University’s financial challenges along with  

highly innovative strategies to address them.  His      

approach is truly unusual in higher education — so 

much so that he was asked to appear on NPR’s All 

Things Considered to describe his ideas. 

Characteristic of 

Club, Dr. Bailey    

answered a lots of questions posed until we actually ran 

out of time.   

We’ll hope to have him back at a future date to learn more 

about SOU’s progress addressing these issues. 

 

 



Rogue River Valley University Club 

218 West Sixth Street 

Medford, OR 97501 

Contact Us 

Give us a call for more 

information about our ser-

vices and products  

Rogue River Valley  

University Club 

218 West Sixth Street 

Medford, OR 97501 

(541) 772-4707 

admin@medforduclub.org 

Visit us on the web at 

www.rrvuclub.org 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Members have previously provided for the 

Club’s future in their estate plans and their gen-

erosity has helped create the experience you’ve 

enjoyed here. 

Please consider helping to strengthen the 

Club’s future by securing a  bequest invitation 

form from  Jerry Jacobson at 541-773-2727.  

Your bequest can be made to either the Club 

or the RRVUC Foundation. 

“Let us remember that the     

University Club has been here 

since 1910.  The culture of the 

Club may need to change with 

the times but the tradition and 

fellowship needs to carry on for 

future generations.”   

—  President Jack Salter 

Do You Know Someone Who Would Like to Join the 

Club? 

A Personal Membership Application can be  

downloaded at: 

Personal Member Application 

 
 

mailto:jjacobson@jtdlegal.com.
https://rrvuclub.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Personal-Member-Application-Fill-in-Form-2022.pdf

